
Dear all

Greetings of the day…

Hoping this quarantine is being used productively.

In addition to your daily schedule, RGU - Basar Alumni Association has 

recently introduced a campaign named " What if I were U! "

To explain it in a simpler way, Alumni being in position of students in 
this pandemic would put in ideas on how they would utilize it.

Many updates were done based on the engagement of audience. 

And finally we achieved a mark in making lockdown productive. 

As a part of campaign we are doing: 

 Alumni Connect - Taking answers directly from Alumni in the 
respective field for questions asked by students.

 Essential Skills/Career regarding videos from E-4 students and 
Alumni

 Live Sessions - Interviews with admired Alumni on a topic that's 
worth.

 Branch Kee Baath - Orientation of each branch exclusively 
keeping in mind the position of PUC students.

 Key to Gate - To share the strategies and experiences of real time 
gate rankers from our Alumni with regard to each branch.

 Ask Alumni - Live sessions, moreover a discussion with admired 
Alumni

 And a lot more...

Join us @rgubaa on Instagram.

www.instagram.com/rgubaa

Let's together make this lockdown productive.

http://www.instagram.com/rgubaa

